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 (210) 349-PRAY (7729) 
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www.womensprayer.org 

Admin. Mgr. Lisa Davis 

 

Email: 

info@womensprayer.org 

2015 Annual Celebration Benefit Dinner 
Celebrating God’s Goodness and Faithfulness 

 

“From the neighborhoods to the nations and from the workplaces to the world-

transforming our cities for Christ through united prayer” 

What do you do when your airplane catches fire at 33,000 feet in 
the middle of the Atlantic? Come hear the rest of the story as Helen 
Hunter shares amazing secrets about the power of prayer. Helen is 
a dynamic and inspirational international speaker, radio personality 
and published author. In her latest book, Your Letter from Heaven, 
Helen shares a fresh look at the gospel through the eyes of Jesus. 

Keep Prayer Alive! 
Donate Today! 

 

Friday, September 25, 2015 
7:00 p.m. – 9:30 p.m. 

(6:00 p.m. Registration and Hor d’oeuvres)  

Holiday Inn San Antonio Airport                                     
77 NE Loop 410, 78216 

RSVP by September 17
th

 w/response slip 
 

Books will be 

available  

for purchase 

before and after 

dinner! 

All for the Glory of God 
By: Joan Courtney 
Founder and CEO 

Spring/ Summer 2015 

    
   God is faithful to continue to call His children to seek His heart and pray His will – as 
individuals, with the body of believers in our home church and in united prayer with 
Christians across denominations and cultures. The question is, “Are we listening?” Revival 
historian, J. Edwin Orr, says that there has never been a spiritual awakening in any country 
or locality that did not begin with united prayer when Christians gather to pray across 
boundaries that had separated them. 
   At 72 years of age, I continue to serve the Lord in WPI because I believe that a 
transforming revival can and will occur when we Christians put aside our cultural and 
religious differences and gather to cry out to God as one voice. Our Board of Directors and 
staff are thankful for our sisters in the WPI groups who faithfully pray and pave the way for 
our Lord Jesus to rule and reign in our cities and nation. God is showing us through the 
increase of women in the San Antonio area joining us and forming new groups that His 
daughters are hearing and waking up to the call of God to united prayer. Glory be to God! 
   The women of WPI were very encouraged to hear that Franklin Graham has heard the call 
of God to travel to all 50 states for a Decision America Tour in 2016 to conduct prayer 
rallies. (see pg. 3) He is a warrior for Christians to get serious about prayer. The question is, 
“Will we follow?” 
   We have been praying for our Brother Franklin for the 2017 San Antonio Festival of Hope 
and now we will be praying for his 50 state prayer tour in 2016. As he said, “The only hope 
for this country is Almighty God and His Son Jesus Christ.” Will we accept his challenge to 
us to boldly live out our faith and to pray for our nation and leaders? This is a rally prayer 
call from the throne of God. Will we be faithful to answer the call? Will we pray along with 
the Decision America Tour and be intentional about sharing Christ? 

   I praise God for your prayers and financial support. Will you help us to continue to offer 
women the opportunity to unite in prayer in their neighborhoods and workplaces and pave 
the way for a transforming and on-going revival through united prayer. Please make a 
donation to WPI today to KEEP UNITED PRAYER ALIVE so that we will remain a viable 
united prayer presence in the San Antonio area and beyond- All to the Glory of God! 
 

http://www.womensprayer.org/


 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

Board of Directors Feb. 2015- Feb. 2017 
“A work of Faith, A labor of Love, A service of Joy” 

 

“God drew me to WPI in 

2000 by realizing the power 

that is released over our 

city as a result of women 

praying in one accord as 

we unite in different homes 

across the city interceding 

for the same specific 

needs.” 

Janie Chapa 

WPI Vice President 

Joan Courtney 
Founder & CEO 
Parkhills Baptist 
Church 

Janie Chapa 
Vice President 
Jubilee Outreach 

Church 

 

Nina Fuentes 
Secretary 
Community Bible 
Northwest  Church 

Annie Walker 
Treasurer 
Maranatha Bible 

Church 

Reneiase Bagsby 
Covenant Life Church 

Mary Helen Reyes 
Westover Hills 

Assembly of God 

Rosanne Oliver 
Community Bible 

Church 

National Day of Prayer on May 7th 
San Antonio’s 30th Year Observance 1986-2015 

Steps of City Hall Military Plaza 

 
 
 

 

Christian WorldView 

Film Festival 
 

 
 
 
Over 400 Christian Filmmakers and 1000 guests 
attended the 2015 Christian Worldview Film 
Festival.  WPI set a precedence of prayer as we 
were honored to labor before the Lord at an onsite 
prayer room at Castle Hills First Baptist Church, 
praying for the leaders, men, women and even 
youth in the media, arts and entertainment industry.  
May the Lord our God be showcased throughout 
the world.  
Thanks to Philip Telfer, Founder and Director of 
Media Talk 101 and Christian Worldview Film 

Festival for promoting Christian films. 

Attention 
Prayer Guides & Hostesses 

Mark your calendars 
WPI Leadership Meeting 

Tripoint 
3233 N. St. Mary’s  

San Antonio, TX 78212 
Saturday, October 17, 2015 

$10 fee for Continental Breakfast 

Walda Collins 
Praying for the Military & Nation 

We will give ourselves continually to prayer and to the 
ministry of the word. Acts 6:4 

 
WELCOME ABOARD to the WPI  

PRAYER GROUP LEADERSHIP TEAM! 
 

Corinne Becker – San Antonio, TX 
Juanita Moss – San Antonio, TX 
Linda Psalmonds – Bandera, TX 

Shirley Cooper – Dallas, TX 

WPI  Greeters & 
Intercessors 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

WPI Prayer Line Open! 
Join us in prayer! 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Thank You for Answering God’s Call to United Prayer 

Glory to the Lamb of God! What an amazingly beautiful experience in the presence of our Great King, at the 2015 
South Texas Women’s Call To Prayer! Hearts were overflowing with praise and the prayers ushered in the presence 
of the Lord. We are grateful for the songs of praise from the worship team of Suzanne Dollar, Jenii Pena, and Jackie 
Raimondi. God used our prayer leaders mightily to pray for our cities and nation, our families and churches, 
education, government and military, etc.: Annie Walker, Mary Helen Reyes, Jan Johnson, Esther Nail, Walda 
Collins, Dr. Anne Kiehle, Berta Brannstrom, Janice Flowers, Margie Harris and Molly Porter. Our thanks to William 
Lumry, TX NDP Coordinator, who prayed for our attendees, Dr. Anne Kiehle, Executive Leader of the 2017 Franklin 
Graham Festival. Thank you all for answering God’s Call to prayer! God is moving through the earth and doing a 
great work in WPI. We hope to see you again next year as we offer up our prayers to the Lord. ~Blessings~ 

Franklin Graham Launching 50-State Prayer Tour in 2016  
https://www.facebook.com/FranklinGraham  April 14, 2015 

“America is in trouble. At 62 years of age, I’ve lived long enough to learn that neither the Democrats nor the 
Republicans can turn this country around; no political party or politician is the answer. The only hope for this 
country is Almighty God and His Son Jesus Christ. Next year I am planning to travel to all 50 states to conduct 
prayer rallies—we are calling this the Decision America Tour. I want to challenge Christians to boldly live out their 
faith and to pray for our nation and its leaders.  I want to encourage Christians to get out and vote, and to cast their 
ballots for candidates who uphold biblical principles.  I want to strongly urge Christians to run for public office at 
every level—local, state and federal.  We will not be endorsing any political candidates, but I will be proclaiming the 

truth of God’s gospel in every state.  More details will come later.  I hope you will start praying with us nowΦέ 
 

 

 

òWhat an honor to be the WPI ambassador in Puerto Rico. I am very happy to do so and I know it is a great blessing to me and the 
island. There is such a need to pray for our nations. Like someone has said òa little prayer, little blessings, much prayer, much 
blessings.ó Puerto Rico has been blessed by God for the last several years, because all the hurricanes predicted to go through the 
island have changed directions and they have suffered only minimal damage due to the rain. I want to raise up their awareness and 
recognize that it was Godõs intervention. So with Godõs help I will continue to equip and encourage a group of ladies to effectively 
pray for Puerto Rico with the WPI guidelines. I covet your prayers.   SYLVIA MARIA RODRIGUEZ  
 

Starting the 
1

st
 Monday 

in August 

Call in Monday at 7:00 PM (CST)  
1-712-432-0031 

Passcode: 699183# 

The first 
Monday 
of each 

month! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will give our attention to prayer and the ministry of the word.”  Acts 6:4 

50 people @ $1000 = $50,000 
30 people @ $  500 = $15,000 
50 people @ $  200 = $10,000 

   100 people@ $  100 = $10,000 
    Others under@ $  100 = $15,000 
    Help us reach our goal  $100,000 

*Individuals 
*Corporations 
*Churches 

https://www.facebook.com/FranklinGraham
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WPI is a non-profit 501 (c) (3)  servant prayer ministry; encouraging, equipping and mobilizing Christian women to 

unite to pray in their neighborhoods or places of work for the transformation of their city and nation for Christ, not 

forsaking their own assembly. This ministry is made available through the donations of our sisters and brothers in 

Christ who help to Keep United Prayer Alive!  
 

 

Keep Prayer Alive! 

Donate Today! 

A special thanks to our Corporate and Church Legacy Sponsors,  
our Prayer Members and Ministry Partners! 

We are grateful to God for those who labor in love with us through financial giving. 
God is faithful and it is He who provides for us. 

2 Cor 9:10 Now He who supplies seed to the sower and bread for food will supply and multiply 

your seed for sowing and increase the harvest of your righteousness 

See our Corporate and Church Legacy Sponsors on our “NEW” website at www.womensprayer.org 

 

 

Partner With Us! 
Become a monthly Prayer Partner with WPI 

for just $10 per month.  To partner or for more 

information, log on at www.womensprayer.org 

or call (210) 349-PRAY. 

Get Involved! 
In your neighborhood or workplace… 

Join or start a prayer group in an area near you 

Call Now! 210-349-7729 (PRAY) 
Church Legacy Sponsors 

Oak Hills Church 
Trinity Baptist 

Fortress Church 

 

Corporate Legacy Sponsors 

Platinum     Silver  

           KSLR am 630  Southwest Exteriors 

Bronze  

The Justice Foundation 
Wal-Mart 

Jason Roberts & Assoc. 
Advent Digital 

McCombs Foundation 

Shepherd’s Support 

 

http://www.womensprayer.org/

